
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: June 3, 2021 

FROM: Kathy Hebda 

TO: FCS Presidents 

Via: Kathy.Hebda@fldoe.org    

SUBJECT: Florida Leads Budget Information, Updated 2021-22 Side by Side and FCO Projects 

 

As you know, Governor DeSantis signed into law the 2021-22 Florida Leads Budget yesterday. 
Additionally, the Department issued a press release wherein Commissioner Corcoran applauded the 
governor for and provided more detail on education successes during the 2021 legislative session. 
 
You may recall that we provided you with a preliminary Conference Report Side-by-side at the end of 
session. I am pleased to provide you with the updated side-by-side that reflects the budget after vetoes, 
along with the final list of fixed capital outlay projects (both attached). This same information is being 
provided to your business officers and legislative affairs personnel.  
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions, and, as always, thank you for all you 
are doing for Florida and our students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn S. Hebda 
Florida College System Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
850.245.0891 
www.fldoe.org 
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